

## 345 Basilo Drive

Gallup, New Mexico 87301

Phone (505) 721-1800 Fax (505) 721-1899

\_\_\_\_\_

Health Services
2024-2025 School Year

#### Dear Parent/Guardian:

Making sure that your children of all ages receive all vaccinations on time is one of the most important things that can be done to ensure children's long-term health as well as the health of friends, classmates, and others in the community.

You must be excited that your child will be attending kindergarten next year. The GMCS nursing staff would like to share information to help prepare your child for this new beginning. There are four vaccinations your child needs after age 4 and prior to enrolling into kindergarten. These include: DTap, Polio, MMR and Varicella. Attached is a list of vaccination sites in McKinley County and information on how to access your child's immunization records on the New Mexico State Immunization Information System.

Have a great summer!

**GMCS Nursing Department** 



## 345 Basilo Drive

Gallup, New Mexico 87301 Phone (505) 721-1800 Fax (505) 721-1899

\_\_\_\_\_\_

## **Health Services**

2024-2025 School Year

#### Dear Parent/Guardian:

Making sure that your children of all ages receive all vaccinations on time is one of the most important things that can be done to ensure children's long-term health as well as the health of friends, classmates, and others in the community.

Now that your child is in middle school the GMCS nursing staff would like to inform you that your student needs 2 vaccinations prior to 7<sup>th</sup> grade enrollment. These include Tdap and Meningococcal. Attached is a list of vaccination sites in McKinley County and information on how to access your child's immunization records on the New Mexico State Immunization Information System.

Have a great summer!

**GMCS Nursing Department** 



# 345 Basilo Drive

Gallup, New Mexico 87301

Phone (505) 721-1800 Fax (505) 721-1899

\_\_\_\_\_

# Health Services

2024-2025 School Year

#### Dear Parent/Guardian:

Making sure that your children of all ages receive all vaccinations on time is one of the most important things that can be done to ensure children's long-term health as well as the health of friends, classmates, and others in the community.

Congratulations that your student is entering their senior year of high school. The GMCS nursing staff would like to inform you that the state has a new requirement. All seniors need a second Meningococcal vaccination prior to enrollment in the 12<sup>th</sup> grade. Attached is a list of vaccination sites in McKinley County and information on how to access your child's immunization records on the New Mexico State Immunization Information System.

Have a great summer!

**GMCS Nursing Department**